
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
3:58:03	PM	
	
Please	support	an	increased	price	for	feed-in	power.	It's	only	fair	that	we	receive	
a	decent	tariff,	given	the	price	we're	paying	for	mains	power.	
In	addition,	those	of	us	with	solar	panels	are	helping	to	reduce	the	CO2	emissions	
that	threaten	our	future	existence.	
	
Perry	Gretton		
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